
ILLINOIS LAWN EQUIPMENT, INC., OPEN HOUSE
OCTOBER 11, 1967

Approximately 400 Golf Course, Cemetery and Institutional Personnel attended.
Equipment from 100 different companies was shown.

SUPERINTENDENT-MANAGERS MEETING - OCTOBER 9



L. to R. - Skokie Supt. Ron Rossett and Club President
Mr. A. Ebersoial and Evanston Golf Club Mgr. Mr.
E. Wayburg.

L. to R. - Sunset Ridge C. C. Supt. Dom Grotti and
Greens Chairman Bob Bacon.

L. to R. - Northmoor C. C. President M. H. Wertheimer
and Supt. Frank Dinelli.

L. to R. - N. A. C. M. Executive Director Mr. Ed Lyons.
GCSAA Executive Director Mr. Ben Chevlin.

L. to R. - River Forest C. C. Mgr. Mr. John Jones
and Supt. Ed Stewart.

Winning Club: Medinah Country Club
L. to R. - Don Zienty, Mgr.; Donald F. Johnson, Greens
Chairman and Gerald Dearie, Superintendent.

November 13 at Nordic Hills

The Speaker: John Clarke
of the

"Clarke Outdoor Spraying Company"
and showing of a 16mm film on Helicopter

Spraying of Chicago Area Golf Courses
in 1967.

"DON'T MISS IT"


